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July 14, 2025 

From: Kansas Department of Health and Environment – Bureau of Disease Control and 
Prevention 

To: Health Care Providers and Local Health Departments 

RE: Pfizer Voluntary Recall –  Bicillin L-A  

Summary 

 
Carton NDC 

 
Syringe NDC 

 
Lot Number 

Expiration 
Date 

YYMMDD 

 
Strength 

Configuration/ 
Count 

 
 
 

60793-701-10 

 
 
 

60793-701-02 

GL2954 270131  
 

1,200,000 
units/ 
2 mL 

 
10 (2 mL) 
syringes 

per carton, 
24 cartons per 
shipping case 

HP6222 270131 
HP6228 270131 
HP6232 270930 
HR9967 270531 
HJ3235 260930 
LT5190 270930 

 
 

60793-702-10 

 
 

60793-702-04 

GT2598 260930  
2,400,000 

units/ 
4 mL 

10 (4 mL) 
syringes 

per carton, 
24 cartons per 
shipping case 

GT2599 260930 
HR9969 270430 
HK2909 270228 
HR9984 270831 

 

King Pharmaceuticals LLC., a subsidy of Pfizer, is voluntarily recalling the above referenced 
lots of Bicillin® L-A (Penicillin G Benzathine Injectable Suspension). Pfizer is initiating this 
recall due to particulates identified during visual inspection. Pfizer has completed a Health 
Hazard Assessment which indicated that the potential risk to patients from use of the impacted 
product is medium. 

Pfizer advises that you check your stock immediately against the table above. If you have any of 
the affected lots in your inventory, please discontinue use, stop distribution, quarantine the 
product immediately, and return all the affected products in accordance with the attached recall 
notification.  

Please review the attached information from Pfizer regarding the voluntary recall and next steps 
to return the recalled lots. 

### 


